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This term our class project is ‘World War 2’. Our focus will be on the impact WW2 has had on the world around us.  A gentleman called Mr Patterson is coming to the school to set up various workshops for the children to take part in which will help them learn more about WW2. Mr Patterson will also take us to visit an air raid shelter in Aberdeen. In class we will research the causes of war, main leaders, axis and allies, the evacuation process, Dunkirk, The Blitz, The Homefront, discrimination and VE day. Pupils will also be asked to complete a personal research project which will give them the opportunity to find out more about WW2.

In Maths some pupils will be learning about speed, distance and time while others will be learning about interpreting timetables and finding out time intervals. Some pupils will learning about integers and others will be learning about multiplying and dividing decimal numbers.
This term our class novel is ‘The Lion the Witch and the Wardrobe’ by C.S. Lewis. We will be following the Active Literacy Programme combined with the Reflective Reading strategies to improve our understanding of a text. Pupils will be focussing on justifying their answers using evidence from the text and reading between the lines looking for clues that the author has given. We will also be using Bloom Taxonomy questions fans to improve our higher order thinking skills. 
Over the last 12 weeks, every Tuesday, the Primary 7 pupils have been given the opportunity to take part in skiing, mountain biking, orienteering and other various team building activities. The children who have been have thoroughly enjoyed it. They have created a movie using I Movie to show how they have improved their team work, co-operation, communication, problem solving, and resilience within school and the community. There is still one group to attend.
Some other useful information to help you out; 
· Homework: Spelling and maths homework will be given out every Monday and is to be handed in on a Thursday. Please could you sign each page of your child’s work. If you have any comments regarding their homework please feel free to write a note beside your child’s work. 


· Reading: Red and Blue group reading will be given out and heard on a Monday. Green and Yellow group reading will be given out and heard on a Tuesday. The Purple reading group will have reading on a Monday, Tuesday and Thursday.

· Our timetable 
We have gym on a Wednesday and Thursday. Could you please ensure your child has their gym kit on those days.
Mrs Amato
